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14th January, 2020

RE;	PROCUREMENT OF MEDIA CONSULTANCY AND BRAND VISIBILITY FOR THE MINISTRY OF LANDS, HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT REF; USMID-AF/19-20/00328

This is to communicate to you that, the above procurement process has been temporary halted to have some issues related to the procurement addresses to enable the Ministry achieve the intended objective.

We regret the inconveniences caused and we shall be informing you on the next course of action as soon as possible.


Head, Procurement and Disposal Unit


